
October 16, 1939

Dear Sir Edward,

B&y-al Victoria College - SardanaMp

I thought that we would have an ad hoe group, consisting of 

Dean Hand el, soi» body representing the sciences, Mrs. Grant, and two 

representing the Board of Governors to prepare a list of possible 

candidates for tto wardenship, so that we would have quite a group

from which to make a selection.

In reply to your enquiry as to remuneration, I enclose 

a meiabrandum which was drawn up, I am told, by Mr. Morgan, when he 

canvassed the field prior to Mrs. tyrant’e appointment, 

you will see that the salary ie #3,000 in addition to a private 

suite of rooms in the Royal Victoria College, and of course, free

fact that the College is actually not fulfilling

founded and that it is not a teaching College 

residence and acts as adviser to the 

In view of war conditions, too, I don’t know whether we

From this

board. In view of the

the purposes for which it was

the warden is merely the head of a

women students.

might consider lowering the salary.

Yours sincerely,

The Chancellor


